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Child Death Prevention 
Newsletter Introducing 

The Child Death Overview Panel will be using an 

electronic management system called eCDOP moving 

forward, to manage child deaths in our area. 

This will mean you will be notified of a child death, 

requested to complete a reporting form and invited to 

panel meetings all electronically using the eCDOP 

system. 

From the 01 April 2019 

all notifications will 

need to be submitted 

electronically. 

The following flyer’s 

have all been created 

for circulation to 

agencies who notify 

and submit anonymised 

information for review : 



If you have any problems 

accessing the link or completing a notification form, 

please do not hesitate to contact the panel

Tel: 01785 232724
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